
To kick off the holiday season, K-Prep will be 
having our annual family holiday lunch! This 

year, our holiday lunch will be held on 
Tuesday, November 24th. Once again, the lunch 
will have to look a little different this year. We 

will send out more details closer 
to the date.

Outdoor Classroom Update
New outdoor surfacing is arriving, along 

with some additional toys and activities. We 
want our children to experience lots of 

time outside. As it may get muddy, please 
feel free to bring in spare boots or shoes 

and remember to dress your child in 
clothes that are okay to get damp and dirty.

The Holidays are Coming!

November News

General Information:
• We’ve been adding fun updates to the 

website regularly, subscribe to the 
blog to not miss any news or fun 

stories!
• Our coat drive will continue through 

Friday, November 6th. 
• November Spirit Week –
Monday, 23rd: Hoodie Day

Tuesday, 24th: Character Day
Wednesday, 25th: Fall Colors Day

• K-Prep will be closed on November 
26th and 27th. Please remember, 

regular tuition is still required for 
these days.

Week 9 – Teacher’s Choice of Theme and BIG Idea
Letter of the week: Oo

Words of the week: orange, of, out, off

Week 10 – Teacher’s Choice of Theme and BIG Idea
Letter of the week: Ii

Words of the week: I, is

Week 11 – Theme: Thanksgiving BIG Idea: Thankfulness is being 
happy with what you have.

Letter of the week: Tt
Words of the week: Turkey, to, this, the, they, take

Week 12 – Theme: Thanksgiving BIG Idea: Thankfulness is being 
happy with what you have.

Review all letters and words on the word wall. 

Feature a Teacher
Ms. Mikayla teaches our Junior class! 

She is from Lancaster, PA. She has been 
working in early childhood for 2 years 
now. Her favorite part of working in 

early childhood is being able to be goofy 
with the children and make them laugh. 

Her funniest teacher moment was when 
the kids began dancing in the evacuation 
crib during a fire drill. In her spare time, 
she likes to craft or bake. If she could 

travel anywhere it would be to 
Disney World!

A Peek At What We Are Learning Family/Teacher Communication

Looking for a way to provide 
your child’s teacher with 

feedback? 

Using the Tadpoles Parent App –
1. Click on Drop-Off Notes

2. Click note
3. Enter notes to the teacher.

*Drop-off notes must be entered 
before the child is checked in.


